## Dear Sir/ Madam

I support Senator John Madigan's Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortions) Bill 2013 as killing a baby is always wrong and doing so simply because it is not the preferred sex is discriminatory – some ethnic groups in Australia have a preference for a male child.

Medicare Funding should not be available for S17(1)(b) when "the termination is carried out solely because of the gender of the foetus" as medicare funding should be for genuine medical issues – our tax dollars should not be used for killing babies for being the wrong sex, this is a lifestyle choice not medical issue.

Yours sincerely,

Kathryn Funnell